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When my wife Cheryl and I 

met with Chris Walker of 

MUG we were, to be 

honest, totally gobsmacked 

by what MUG do for our 

community in a quiet way. 

All of the money raised 

stays in Guernsey, and I 

know that they have a few 

projects under way to 

continue their support of 

the fight against, mainly 

Prostate and Testicular 

cancer, as well as other 

projects including the “man 

shed” in St Peters. If you 

would like to help to 

support this Charity, one 

easy way is to pick up a 

Standing Order form from 

the Clubhouse for my 

monthly draw. It’s £10 a 

month and half of the 

money raised goes to the 

Charity and the other half is 

distributed in cash prizes. 

The value of prizes will be 

determined by the money 

raised – please consider 

this. 

 

A big thank you for those who turned out for 

my Drive-in on January 5th. The Clubhouse 

was full, so it was great to see so many 

Members and friends enjoying themselves. 

Also many thanks for the generosity shown 

by so many in the number of bottles of 

alcohol that I received  – Won’t need to go 

to my wine merchant for a few weeks !!! 

As we approach the end of January, the 

winter fourball leagues are drawing to a 

conclusion. 

These leagues are the life blood of the Club 

during the winter months and to those of 

you who participate in the league – Thank 

you for your support. 

I cannot let this first blog go without 

reiterating my thanks to our retired 

President Tony Blondel and Captain Micky 

Boot. Both “gentlemen” have served the 

Club marvellously over the past few years so 

hope they enjoy their “retirement”! 

 

The list is up for the Walton Heath trip at 

the end of April / early May. This is a trip 

that I have enjoyed for many years now 

and the chance to play on 2 wonderful 

courses and enjoy the hospitality of the 

“Artisans Club”, is something that all 

Members should enjoy at least once. The 

only issue though, is that we are restricted 

to numbers who can go on each trip due 

to play on the courses, but if you would 

like to know more about the trip, please 

speak to myself or one of the many 

Members of the Club who have enjoyed 

numerous visits over the years. 

Finally, it has been my pleasure to have 

known your new President, Geoff 

Meagher, for as many years as I can 

remember and wish him well in his 3 years 

in office. I will though, continue to carry 

him in the Fourball leagues – he is quite a 

burden but does come in now and 

then!!!!! (I look forward to some 

comment once this is published) 

Enjoy your golf - Alan 
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Upcoming Events in January/February 
 

 25th – Winter4Ball 

 1st – Winter4Ball 

 8th – Winter4Ball 

 15th – Winter4Ball 

 21st – Quiz Night 
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